
Senate Reference No. 20-4 

 

Question Time 

 

SD 19-28 asked that the “university administration make a report to senate at the first meeting of Fall 

2020 about how the [CARES fund] was distributed.” The last known amounts were $5,589,305 total, of 

which at least $2,794,653 were supposed to be awarded to students as emergency Financial Aid Grants.  

Since no report was announced for the first meeting of Senate in September, I ask, in my role of chair 

of the Senate Executive Committee: (1) why was no report submitted for inclusion to or delivered at 

the September meeting, and (2) when does our administration plan to do? 

 

B. Buldt 


